
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 14, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0557-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Ghaffari, the coordinates for location #6 were indeed in error,  they should be:
North 41  5  3    West 73  25  16   for the Norwalk, CT address.    

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Thanks!

Brian Kavalar
Chief Engineer
Raytheon IIS
brian_r_kavalar@raytheon.com
317-306-7793


